
 

 
 
 
 
Economic Development 
PO Box 2703 (F-1), Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 2C6 
 
 
January 28, 2025  
 
Ms. Tara Martin, Registrar          
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Email: intake@yukonombudsman.ca 
 

 
 
 
Dear Ms. Martin and  
 
RE:  Response to Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner File No. ATP-ADJ-2024-10-275 
 
Regarding the above-referenced file number, and in accordance with section 104 of the Access 
to Information and Protection of Privacy Act (ATIPPA), I am providing you with notification that 
the Department of Economic Development accepts all recommendations as outlined in the 
Investigation Report. Specifically, the recommendations are accepted as follows: 
 
1. The Records shall be disclosed to the Complainant; and 
2. The Records shall redact third party personal information contained within. 
 
As such, the Department of Economic Development will provide the Records in accordance with 
section 104(2)(b) of the ATIPPA. 
 
Sincerely,  

Samantha Paterson   
Deputy Minister of Economic Development  
 
c: Premier Ranj Pillai ranj.pillai@yukon.ca 
      Designated Access Officer, EcDev ecdev.atipp@yukon.ca 
  Scott Tyrner, A/Access and Privacy Officer, ATIPP Office (HPW) 




